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INVITATION LETTER 
for the International Staff Week  
“LET’S MEET! with EURECA-PRO” 
 

 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
This is to certify that the Silesian University of Technology - SUT (in original language: Politechnika Śląska) 
will accept: 
 

Oksana Dmytriieva 
from 

Kharkiv national automobile and highway university 
 

for the International Staff Week “LET’S MEET! with EURECA-PRO” planned for 04-08.12.2023, which 
will take place at the Silesian University of Technology, Gliwice, Poland. Final arrival and departure days 
depend on flights available and may vary. Participant will be accommodated at a hotel in or near Gliwice – 
booking shall be done by the participant itself. 
 
Participation in the International Staff Week “LET’S MEET! with EURECA-PRO” is free of charge. 
Accepted participant is granted with reimbursement of travel and allowance costs with flat rate of 7000 PLN. 
The participant shall collect money after his/hers arrival to Poland. This Invitation Letter is a confirmation of 
the grant award within the framework of the Support for Cooperation between SUT and Ukrainian 
Universities within the EURECA-PRO European University project financed by Polish National Agency for 
Academic Exchange (in original language: Narodowa Agencja Wymiany Akademickiej – NAWA), Agreement 
number BPI/UE/2022/9-00.  
 
Oksana Dmytriieva is obliged to arrange Polish visa and hold a proper insurance policy (health, accidents, 
medical costs) covering the whole period of stay in Poland – the SUT will not be liable for any costs covering 
medical treatment etc. 
 
In case of any further question, feel free to contact us at martyna.cwielong@polsl.pl or rn3@polsl.pl 
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